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Our Grandchildren Redesigned
The Posthuman offers both an introduction and major contribution
to contemporary debates on the posthuman. Digital 'second life',
genetically modified food, advanced prosthetics, robotics and
reproductive technologies are familiar facets of our globally linked
and technologically mediated societies. This has blurred the
traditional distinction between the human and its others, exposing
the non-naturalistic structure of the human. The Posthuman starts by
exploring the extent to which a post-humanist move displaces the
traditional humanistic unity of the subject. Rather than perceiving
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this situation as a loss of cognitive and moral self-mastery, Braidotti
argues that the posthuman helps us make sense of our flexible and
multiple identities. Braidotti then analyzes the escalating effects of
post-anthropocentric thought, which encompass not only other
species, but also the sustainability of our planet as a whole. Because
contemporary market economies profit from the control and
commodification of all that lives, they result in hybridization,
erasing categorical distinctions between the human and other
species, seeds, plants, animals and bacteria. These dislocations
induced by globalized cultures and economies enable a critique of
anthropocentrism, but how reliable are they as indicators of a
sustainable future? The Posthuman concludes by considering the
implications of these shifts for the institutional practice of the
humanities. Braidotti outlines new forms of cosmopolitan neohumanism that emerge from the spectrum of post-colonial and race
studies, as well as gender analysis and environmentalism. The
challenge of the posthuman condition consists in seizing the
opportunities for new social bonding and community building,
while pursuing sustainability and empowerment.

Faust is Dead
The New York Times bestselling author of The Origins of Political
Order offers a provocative examination of modern identity politics:
its origins, its effects, and what it means for domestic and
international affairs of state In 2014, Francis Fukuyama wrote that
American institutions were in decay, as the state was progressively
captured by powerful interest groups. Two years later, his
predictions were borne out by the rise to power of a series of
political outsiders whose economic nationalism and authoritarian
tendencies threatened to destabilize the entire international order.
These populist nationalists seek direct charismatic connection to
“the people,” who are usually defined in narrow identity terms that
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offer an irresistible call to an in-group and exclude large parts of the
population as a whole. Demand for recognition of one’s identity is a
master concept that unifies much of what is going on in world
politics today. The universal recognition on which liberal
democracy is based has been increasingly challenged by narrower
forms of recognition based on nation, religion, sect, race, ethnicity,
or gender, which have resulted in anti-immigrant populism, the
upsurge of politicized Islam, the fractious “identity liberalism” of
college campuses, and the emergence of white nationalism. Populist
nationalism, said to be rooted in economic motivation, actually
springs from the demand for recognition and therefore cannot
simply be satisfied by economic means. The demand for identity
cannot be transcended; we must begin to shape identity in a way
that supports rather than undermines democracy. Identity is an
urgent and necessary book—a sharp warning that unless we forge a
universal understanding of human dignity, we will doom ourselves
to continuing conflict.

Political Order and Political Decay
Should Brexit or Trump cause us to doubt our faith in democracy?
Are ‘the people’ too ignorant or stupid to rule? Numerous
commentators are seriously arguing that the answer to these
questions might be ‘yes’. In this take-no-prisoners book, CanadianIrish author Roslyn Fuller kicks these anti-democrats where it hurts
the most – the facts. Fuller shows how many academics, journalists
and politicians have embraced the idea that there can be ‘too much
democracy’, and deftly unravels their attempts to end majority rule,
whether through limiting the franchise, pursuing Chinese
‘meritocracy’ or confining participation to random legislation
panels. She shows that Trump, Brexit or whatever other political
event you may have disapproved of recently aren’t doing half the
damage to democracy that elite self-righteousness and corruption
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are. In fact, argues Fuller, there are real reasons to be optimistic.
Ancient methods can be combined with modern technology to
revitalize democracy and allow the people to truly rule. In Defence
of Democracy is a witty and energetic contribution to the debate on
the future of democracy.

Identity
Most everyone agrees that having pneumonia or a broken leg is
always a bad thing, but not everyone agrees that sadness, grief,
anxiety, or even hallucinations are always bad things. This
fundamental disjunction in how disease and disorders are valued is
the basis for the considerations in Descriptions and Prescriptions. In
this book John Z. Sadler, M.D., brings together a distinguished
group of contributors to examine how psychiatric diagnostic
classifications are influenced by the values held by mental health
professionals and the society in which they practice. The aim of the
book, according to Sadler, is "to involve psychiatrists,
psychologists, philosophers, and scholars in related fields in an
intimate exchange about the role of values in shaping past and
future classifications of mental disorders." Contributors: George J.
Agich, Ph.D., Cleveland Clinic Foundation; Carol Berkenkotter,
Ph.D., Michigan Technological University; Lee Anna Clark, Ph.D.,
University of Iowa; K.W.M. Fulford, D.Phil., F.R.C.Psych.,
University of Warwick, Coventry; Irving I. Gottesman, Ph.D.,
University of Virginia; Laura Lee Hall, Ph.D.; Cathy Leaker, Ph.D.,
Empire State College; Chris Mace, M.D., M.R.C.Psych., University
of Warwick, Coventry; Laurie McQueen, M.S.S.W., American
Psychiatric Association, Washington, D.C.; Christian Perring,
Ph.D., Dowling College; James Phillips, M.D., Yale University
School of Medicine; Harold Alan Pincus, M.D., University of
Pittsburgh School of Medicine; Jennifer H. Radden, D.Phil.,
University of Massachusetts; Doris J. Ravotas, M.A., L.L.P.,
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Michigan Technological University; Patricia A. Ross, Ph.D.,
University of Minnesota; Kenneth F. Schaffner, M.D., Ph.D.,
George Washington University; Michael Alan Schwartz, M.D.,
Case Western Reserve University; Daniel W. Shuman, J.D.,
Southern Methodist University; Allyson Skene, Ph.D., York
University; Jerome C. Wakefield, D.S.W., Rutgers University;
Thomas A. Widiger, Ph.D., University of Kentucky; Osborne P.
Wiggins, Ph.D., University of Louisville.

In Defence of Democracy
Americans have become the victims of misinformation about stem
cell research. Over the last few years, the stem cell debate has been
intensely political, religious, and confusing to many people. Now,
Eve Herold explains what this science is all about, who is for and
against it, and why it must go forward. She pulls together
fascinating stories to highlight every aspect of this multifaceted
field. She exposes the politics of stem cell research and
demonstrates how the outcome of the debate could ultimately affect
all of us. Packed with real-life stories of the people caught up in this
groundbreaking struggle, Stem Cell Wars cuts through the noise and
sets the standard for future debate.

Exits to the Posthuman Future
Weak or failed states - where no government is in control - are the
source of many of the world's most serious problems, from poverty,
AIDS and drugs to terrorism. What can be done to help? The
problem of weak states and the need for state-building has existed
for many years, but it has been urgent since September 11 and
Afghanistan and Iraq. The formation of proper public institutions,
such as an honest police force, uncorrupted courts, functioning
schools and medical services and a strong civil service, is fraught
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with difficulties. We know how to help with resources, people and
technology across borders, but state building requires methods that
are not easily transported. The ability to create healthy states from
nothing has suddenly risen to the top of the world agenda. State
building has become a crucial matter of global security. In this
hugely important book, Francis Fukuyama explains the concept of
state-building and discusses the problems and causes of state
weakness and its national and international effects.

Stem Cell Wars
Examines key trends in emerging strategic technologies and the
implications for geopolitics and human dignity. Al-Rodhan argues
that future evolution into transhumans is inevitable. In preparation,
the global community is urged to establish strict moral and legal
guidelines balancing innovation with the guarantee of dignity for
all.

Posthuman Folklore
What does it mean to be human today? The answer to this question,
which is as old as the human species itself, is becoming less and
less certain. Current technological developments increasingly erode
our traditional humanist reflexes: consciousness, emotion, language,
intelligence, morality, humour, mortality - all these no longer
demonstrate the unique character and value of human existence.
Instead, the spectre of the 'posthuman' is now being widely invoked
as the 'inevitable' next evolutionary stage that humans are facing.
Who comes after the human? This is the question that
posthumanists are taking as their starting point. This critical
introduction understands posthumanism as a discourse, which, in
principle, includes everything that has been and is being said about
the figure of the 'posthuman'. It outlines the genealogy of the
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various posthuman 'scenarios' in circulation and engages with their
theoretical and philosophical assumptions and social and political
implications. It does so by connecting the philosophical debate
about the future of humanity with a range of texts, including
examples from new media, popular culture, science and the media.

Seeing Like a Feminist
Ever since its first publication in 1992, The End of History and the
Last Man has provoked controversy and debate. Francis
Fukuyama's prescient analysis of religious fundamentalism, politics,
scientific progress, ethical codes, and war is as essential for a world
fighting fundamentalist terrorists as it was for the end of the Cold
War. Now updated with a new afterword, The End of History and
the Last Man is a modern classic.

What is Posthumanism?
Since the politicization of anthropology in the 1970s, most
anthropologists have been reluctant to approach the topic of
universals—that is, phenomena that occur regularly in all known
human societies. In this volume, Christoph Antweiler reasserts the
importance of these cross-cultural commonalities for
anthropological research and for life and co-existence beyond the
academy. The question presented here is how anthropology can help
us approach humanity in its entirety, understanding the world less
as a globe, with an emphasis on differences, but as a planet, from a
vantage point open to commonalities.

After the Neocons
The second volume of the bestselling landmark work on the history
of the modern state Writing in The Wall Street Journal, David Gress
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called Francis Fukuyama's Origins of Political Order "magisterial in
its learning and admirably immodest in its ambition." In The New
York Times Book Review, Michael Lind described the book as "a
major achievement by one of the leading public intellectuals of our
time." And in The Washington Post, Gerard DeGrott exclaimed
"this is a book that will be remembered. Bring on volume two."
Volume two is finally here, completing the most important work of
political thought in at least a generation. Taking up the essential
question of how societies develop strong, impersonal, and
accountable political institutions, Fukuyama follows the story from
the French Revolution to the so-called Arab Spring and the deep
dysfunctions of contemporary American politics. He examines the
effects of corruption on governance, and why some societies have
been successful at rooting it out. He explores the different legacies
of colonialism in Latin America, Africa, and Asia, and offers a cleareyed account of why some regions have thrived and developed
more quickly than others. And he boldly reckons with the future of
democracy in the face of a rising global middle class and
entrenched political paralysis in the West. A sweeping, masterful
account of the struggle to create a well-functioning modern state,
Political Order and Political Decay is destined to be a classic.

The Onlife Manifesto
A panoramic overview of biotechnologies that can endlessly boost
human capabilities and the drastic changes these "superhuman"
traits could trigger Biotechnology is moving fast. In the coming
decades, advanced pharmaceuticals, bioelectronics, and genetic
interventions will be used not only to heal the sick but to boost
human physical and mental performance to unprecedented levels.
People will have access to pills that make them stronger and faster,
informatic devices will interface seamlessly with the human brain,
and epigenetic modification may allow people to reshape their own
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physical and mental identities at will. Until recently, such major
technological watersheds--like the development of metal tools or
the industrialization of manufacturing--came about incrementally
over centuries or longer. People and social systems had time to
adapt: they gradually developed new values, norms, and habits to
accommodate the transformed material conditions. But
contemporary society is dangerously unprepared for the dramatic
changes it is about to experience down this road on which it is
already advancing at an accelerating pace. The results will no doubt
be mixed. People will live longer, healthier lives, will fine-tune
their own thought processes, and will generate staggeringly
complex and subtle forms of knowledge and insight. But these
technologies also threaten to widen the rift between rich and poor,
to generate new forms of social and economic division, and to force
people to engage in constant cycles of upgrades and boosts merely
to keep up. Individuals who boost their traits beyond a certain
threshold may acquire such extreme capabilities that they will no
longer be recognized as unambiguously human. In this important
and timely book, prize-winning historian Michael Bess provides a
clear, nontechnical overview of cutting-edge biotechnology and
paints a vivid portrait of a near-future society in which
bioenhancement has become a part of everyday life. He surveys the
ethical questions raised by the enhancement enterprise and explores
the space for human agency in dealing with the challenges that
these technologies will present. Headed your way over the coming
decades: new biotechnologies that can powerfully alter your body
and mind. The possibilities are tantalizing: * Rejuvenation therapies
offering much longer lives (160 and even beyond) in full vigor and
mental acuity * Cognitive enhancement through chemical or
bioelectronic means (the rough equivalent of doubling or tripling IQ
scores) * Epigenetic tools for altering some of your genetically
influenced traits at any point in your lifetime (body shape, athletic
ability, intelligence, personality) * Bioelectronic devices for
modulating your own brain processes, including your "pleasure
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centers" (a potentially non-stop high) * Direct control of machines
by thought, and perhaps direct communication with other people,
brain-to-brain (a new dimension of sharing and intimacy) But some
of the potential consequences are also alarming: * A growing rift
between the biologically enhanced and those who can't afford such
modifications * A constant cycle of upgrades and boosts as the bar
of "normal" rises ever higher--"Humans 95, Humans XP, Humans
8" * The fragmentation of humankind into rival "bioenhancement
clusters" * A gradually blurring boundary between "person" and
"product" * Extreme forms of self-modification, with some
individuals no longer recognized as unambiguously human From
the Hardcover edition.

The Politics of Emerging Strategic Technologies
Exits to the Posthuman Future is media theory for a global digital
society which thrives, and sometimes perishes, at the intersection of
technologies of speed, distant ethics and a pervasive cultural
anxiety. Arthur Kroker’s incisive and insightful text presents the
emerging pattern of a posthuman future: life at the tip of
technologies of acceleration, drift and crash. Kroker links key
concepts such as “Guardian Liberalism” and Obama’s vision of the
“Just War” with a striking account of “culture drift” as the essence of
real world technoculture. He argues that contemporary society
displays growing uncertainty about the ultimate ends of
technological innovation and the intelligibility of the digital future.
The posthuman future is elusive: is it a gathering storm of cynical
abandonment, inertia, disappearance and substitution? Or else the
development of a new form of critical consciousness - the
posthuman imagination - as a means of comprehending the full
complexity of life? Depending on which exit to the posthuman
future we choose or, perhaps, which exit chooses us, Kroker argues
that a very different posthuman future will likely ensue.
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From Human to Posthuman
With a level-headed voice, leading policy strategist Clarke Forsythe
speaks clearly into the fray of political striving. Here he campaigns
for a recovery of a rich understanding of the virtue of prudence, and
for its application by policymakers and citizens to contemporary
public policy. As Forsythe explains, prudence, in its classical sense,
is the ability to apply wisdom to right action. In this book he
explores the importance of applying the principles of
prudence--taking account of limitations in a world of constraints
and striving to achieve the greatest measure of justice under current
circumstances--to the realm of politics, especially that of bioethics.
In particular, Forsythe applies these concepts to the ongoing debate
among pro-life advocates regarding gradual versus radical change
as the most effective way to achieve political and legislative goals.
Drawing on the Bible, philosophy, and the wisdom of historical
figures such as Abraham Lincoln and William Wilberforce, he
makes a strong case for a strategy of seeking to achieve the
maximal change possible at a given time--or political prudence. As
such, it has broad implications for political scientists and strategists
both within and beyond the pro-life context.

Six Impossible Things
Product Description: We stand on the brink of unprecedented
growth in our ability to understand and change the human genome.
New reproductive technologies now enable parents to select some
genetic traits for their children, and soon it will be possible to begin
to shape ourselves as a species. Despite the loud cries of alarm that
such a prospect inspires, Ronald Green argues that we will, and we
should, undertake the direction of our own evolution. A leader in
the bioethics community, Green offers a scientifically and ethically
informed view of human genetic self-modification and the
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possibilities it opens up for a better future. Fears of a terrible Brave
New World or a new eugenics movement are overblown, he
maintains, and in the more likely future, genetic modifications may
improve parents' ability to enhance children's lives and may even
promote social justice. The author outlines the new capabilities of
genomic science, addresses urgent questions of safety that genetic
interventions pose, and explores questions of parenting and justice.
He also examines the religious implications of gene modification.
Babies by design are assuredly in the future, Green concludes, and
by making responsible choices as we enter that future, we can
incorporate gene technology in a new age of human adventure.

Rituals of Islamic Spirituality
THE WORLD THROUGH A FEMINIST LENS For Nivedita
Menon, feminism is not about a moment of final triumph over
patriarchy but about the gradual transformation of the social field so
decisively that old markers shift forever. From sexual harassment
charges against international figures to the challenge that caste
politics poses to feminism, from the ban on the veil in France to the
attempt to impose skirts on international women badminton players,
from queer politics to domestic servants’ unions to the Pink Chaddi
campaign, Menon deftly illustrates how feminism complicates the
field irrevocably. Incisive, eclectic and politically engaged, Seeing
like a Feminist is a bold and wide-ranging book that reorders
contemporary society.

The Posthuman
Currently in Bill Gates's bookbag and FT Books of
2018Increasingly, the demands of identity direct the world's
politics. Nation, religion, sect, race, ethnicity, gender: these
categories have overtaken broader, inclusive ideas of who we are.
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We have built walls rather than bridges. The result: increasing in
anti-immigrant sentiment, rioting on college campuses, and the
return of open white supremacy to our politics. In 2014, Francis
Fukuyama wrote that American and global institutions were in a
state of decay, as the state was captured by powerful interest groups.
Two years later, his predictions were borne out by the rise to power
of a series of political outsiders whose economic nationalism and
authoritarian tendencies threatens to destabilise the entire
international order. These populist nationalists seek direct
charismatic connection to 'the people', who are usually defined in
narrow identity terms that offer an irresistible call to an in-group
and exclude large parts of the population as a whole.Identity is an
urgent and necessary book: a sharp warning that unless we forge a
universal understanding of human dignity, we will doom ourselves
to continual conflict.

Politics for the Greatest Good: The Case for Prudence in
the Public Square (Large Print 16pt)
Identity
This study examines the emergence of new forms of Islamic
spirituality in Indonesia identified as Majlis Dhikr. These Majlis
Dhikr groups have proliferated on Java in the last two decades, both
in urban and rural areas, and have attracted followers from a wide
social background. The diverse aspects of these Majlis Dhikr groups
- their rituals, teachings and strategies of dissemination as well as
the popular understanding of these rituals and their contestation by
critics and opponents - are examined in detail and illustrated by
reference to three particular groups - Salawat Wahidiyat, Istighathat
Ihsaniyyat and Dhikr al-Ghafilin each of which has its own
distinctive features and notable religious leadership. These Majlis
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Dhikr groups regard their activities as legitimate ritual practices that
are in accordance with the legacy of Islamic Sufism based on the
interpretation of the Qur'anic and Prophetic tradition.

Citizen Cyborg
With Biotechnology and Society, Hallam Stevens offers an up-todate primer to help us understand the interactions of biotechnology
and society and the debates, controversies, fears, and hopes that
have shaped how we think about bodies, organisms, and life in the
twenty-first century. Stevens addresses such topics as genetically
modified foods, cloning, and stem cells; genetic testing and the
potential for discrimination; fears of (and, in some cases, hopes for)
designer babies; personal genomics; biosecurity; and biotech art.
Taken as a whole, the book presents a clear, authoritative picture of
the relationship between biotechnology and society today, and how
our conceptions (and misconceptions) of it could shape future
developments. It is an essential volume for students and scholars
working with biotechnology, while still being accessible to the
general reader interested in the truth behind breathless media
accounts about biotech’s promise and perils.

The Techno-Human Condition
Is a baby whose personality has been chosen from a gene
supermarket still a human? If we choose what we create what
happens to morality? Is this the end of human nature? The dramatic
advances in DNA technology over the last few years are the stuff of
science fiction. It is now not only possible to clone human beings it
is happening. For the first time since the creation of the earth four
billion years ago, or the emergence of mankind 10 million years
ago, people will be able to choose their children's' sex, height,
colour, personality traits and intelligence. It will even be possible to
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create 'superhumans' by mixing human genes with those of other
animals for extra strength or longevity. But is this desirable? What
are the moral and political consequences? Will it mean anything to
talk about 'human nature' any more? Is this the end of human
beings? Our Posthuman Future is a passionate analysis of the
greatest political and moral problem ever to face the human race.

Babies by Design
A social philosopher examines how the foundation of liberal
democracy, which is the belief that all human beings are equal by
nature, could be shattered by the biotechnology revolution.

H+/Recent developments in biotechnology and genetic research are
raising complex ethical questions concerning the legitimate scope
and limits of genetic intervention. As we begin to contemplate the
possibility of intervening in the human genome to prevent diseases,
we cannot help but feel that the human species might soon be able
to take its biological evolution in its own hands. ‘Playing God’ is
the metaphor commonly used for this self-transformation of the
species, which, it seems, might soon be within our grasp. In this
important new book, Jürgen Habermas – the most influential
philosopher and social thinker in Germany today – takes up the
question of genetic engineering and its ethical implications and
subjects it to careful philosophical scrutiny. His analysis is guided
by the view that genetic manipulation is bound up with the identity
and self-understanding of the species. We cannot rule out the
possibility that knowledge of one’s own hereditary factors may
prove to be restrictive for the choice of an individual’s way of life
and may undermine the symmetrical relations between free and
equal human beings. In the concluding chapter – which was
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delivered as a lecture on receiving the Peace Prize of the German
Book Trade for 2001 – Habermas broadens the discussion to
examine the tension between science and religion in the modern
world, a tension which exploded, with such tragic violence, on
September 11th.

Redesigning Humans
The subject of this book is the philosophy of Stanisław Lem. The
first part contains an analysis and interpretation of one of his early
works, The Dialogues. The author tries to show how Lem used the
terminology of cybernetics to create a project of sociology and
anthropology. The second part examines Lem's essay Summa
technologiae, which is considered as the project of human
autoevolution. The term «autoevolution» is a neologism for the
concept of humans taking control over their own biological
evolution and form in order to improve the conditions of their
being. In this interpretation, Summa is an example of a liberal
utopia, based on the assumption that all human problems can be
resolved by science. Various social theories, which can be linked to
the project of autoevolution, are presented in the final part.

Between an Animal and a Machine
A provocative work by medical ethicist James Hughes, Citizen
Cyborg argues that technologies pushing the boundaries of
humanness can radically improve our quality of life if they are
controlled democratically. Hughes challenges both the
technophobia of Leon Kass and Francis Fukuyama and the
unchecked enthusiasm of others for limitless human enhancement.
He argues instead for a third way, "democratic transhumanism," by
asking the question destined to become a fundamental issue of the
twenty-first century: How can we use new cybernetic and
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biomedical technologies to make life better for everyone? These
technologies hold great promise, but they also pose profound
challenges to our health, our culture, and our liberal democratic
political system. By allowing humans to become more than human "posthuman" or "transhuman" - the new technologies will require
new answers for the enduring issues of liberty and the common
good. What limits should we place on the freedom of people to
control their own bodies? Who should own genes and other living
things? Which technologies should be mandatory, which voluntary,
and which forbidden? For answers to these challenges, Citizen
Cyborg proposes a radical return to a faith in the resilience of our
democratic institutions.

Too Many Women?
Forget worries about cloning people. In the future, technological
advances will bring far more meaningful and controversial changes
to our offspring. As scientists rapidly improve their ability to
identify, screen and manipulate genes, people will want to protect
their future children from diseases, help them live longer and even
influence their looks and their abilities. Stock, an expert on the
implications of recent advances in reproductive biology, clearly
shows that neither governments, nor religious groups will be able to
stop the coming trend of choosing an embryo's genes, and that there
is little point in even trying.

Descriptions and Prescriptions
Technology is one of the dominant forces shaping the emerging
postmodern world. Indeed the very fabric of daily life is dependent
upon various information, communication, and transportation
technologies. With anticipated advances in biotechnology, artificial
intelligence, and robotics, that dependence will increase. Yet this
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growing dependence is accompanied with a deep ambivalence. For
many technology symbolises the faith of the postmodern world, but
it is an ambivalent faith encapsulating both our hopes and fears for
the future. This book examines the religious foundations underlying
this troubled faith in technology, as well as critically and
constructively engaging particular technological developments from
a theological perspective.

Posthumanism
Can a monkey own a selfie? Can a chimp use habeas corpus to sue
for freedom? Can androids be citizens? Increasingly, such difficult
questions have moved from the realm of science fiction into the
realm of everyday life, and scholars and laypeople alike are
struggling to find ways to grasp new notions of personhood.
Posthuman Folklore is the first work of its kind: both an overview
of posthumanism as it applies to folklore studies and an
investigation of “vernacular posthumanisms”—the ways in which
people are increasingly performing the posthuman. Posthumanism
calls for a close investigation of what is meant by the term “human”
and a rethinking of this, our most basic ontological category. What,
exactly, is human? What, exactly, am I? There are two main threads
of posthumanism: the first dealing with the increasingly slippery
slope between “human” and “animal,” and the second dealing with
artificial intelligences and the growing cyborg quality of human
culture. This work deals with both these threads, seeking to
understand the cultural roles of this shifting notion of “human” by
centering its investigation into the performances of everyday life.
From funerals for AIBOs, to furries, to ghost stories told by Alexa,
people are increasingly engaging with the posthuman in myriad
everyday practices, setting the stage for a wholesale rethinking of
our humanity. In Posthuman Folklore, author Tok Thompson traces
both the philosophies behind these shifts, and the ways in which
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people increasingly are enacting such ideas to better understand the
posthuman experience of contemporary life.

America at the Crossroads
Mark Ravenhill's Faust (Faust is Dead) is a dark and often brutally
funny journey through a world of virtual reality The world's most
famous philosopher arrives in Los Angeles and is greeted as a star.
In a round of chat show appearances, he announces the Death of
Man and the End of History. When he meets up with a young man
who is on the run from his father, a leading software magnate, they
embark on a hedonistic voyage across America. But in the play's
bloody conclusion, they discover that not all events are virtual. "In
Shopping and Fucking, Mark Ravenhill made theatre relevant to the
Thatcher generation. Now he's put videos and Net-surfing in
FAUST. And it's no less stunning." (The Guardian)

Humanity's End
A provocative analysis of what it means to be human in an era of
incomprehensible technological complexity and change. In The
Techno-Human Condition, Braden Allenby and Daniel Sarewitz
explore what it means to be human in an era of incomprehensible
technological complexity and change. They argue that if we are to
have any prospect of managing that complexity, we will need to
escape the shackles of current assumptions about rationality,
progress, and certainty, even as we maintain a commitment to
fundamental human values. Humans have been co-evolving with
their technologies since the dawn of prehistory. What is different
now is that we have moved beyond external technological
interventions to transform ourselves from the inside out—even as we
also remake the Earth system itself. Coping with this new reality,
say Allenby and Sarewitz, means liberating ourselves from such
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categories as “human,” “technological,” and “natural” to embrace a
new techno-human relationship. Contributors Boris Barbour, Mario
Biagioli, Paul S. Brookes, Finn Brunton, Alex Csiszar, Alessandro
Delfanti, Emmanuel Didier, Sarah de Rijcke, Daniele Fanelli, Yves
Gingras, James R. Griesemer, Catherine Guaspare, Marie-Andrée
Jacob, Barbara M. Kehm, Cyril Labbé, Jennifer Lin, Alexandra
Lippman, Burkhard Morganstern, Ivan Oransky, Michael Power,
Sergio Sismondo, Brandon Stell, Tereza Stöckelová, Elizabeth
Wager, Paul Wouters

State Building
What does it mean to think beyond humanism? Is it possible to craft
a mode of philosophy, ethics, and interpretation that rejects the
classic humanist divisions of self and other, mind and body, society
and nature, human and animal, organic and technological? Can a
new kind of humanities-posthumanities-respond to the redefinition
of humanity's place in the world by both the technological and the
biological or "green" continuum in which the "human" is but one
life form among many? Exploring how both critical thought along
with cultural practice have reacted to this radical repositioning,
Cary Wolfe-one of the founding figures in the field of animal
studies and posthumanist theory-ranges across bioethics, cognitive
science, animal ethics, gender, and disability to develop a
theoretical and philosophical approach responsive to our changing
understanding of ourselves and our world. Then, in performing
posthumanist readings of such diverse works as Temple Grandin's
writings, Wallace Stevens's poetry, Lars von Trier's Dancer in the
Dark, the architecture of Diller+Scofidio, and David Byrne and
Brian Eno's My Life in the Bush of Ghosts, he shows how this
philosophical sensibility can transform art and culture. For Wolfe, a
vibrant, rigorous posthumanism is vital for addressing questions of
ethics and justice, language and trans-species communication,
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social systems and their inclusions and exclusions, and the
intellectual aspirations of interdisciplinarity. In What Is
Posthumanism? he carefully distinguishes posthumanism from
transhumanism (the biotechnological enhancement of human
beings) and narrow definitions of the posthuman as the hoped-for
transcendence of materiality. In doing so, Wolfe reveals that it is
humanism, not the human in all its embodied and prosthetic
complexity, that is left behind in posthumanist thought.

Our Posthuman Future
Francis Fukuyama used to regard himself as a 'neocon'. But,
attacking the right-wing policymakers he had previously worked
with, he argues here that the Bush administration, in the war in Iraq,
has wrongly applied the principles of neoconservatism - a
philosophy that is vital to the arguments about Iraq, but rarely
explored, and whose history he carefully untangles. He explains
why the US did not realize how much foreign hostility there would
be towards the war, or how difficult reconstruction would be.
Showing that there is no established tradition in international
relations theory that can help guide American foreign policy today,
he then outlines a new approach, in his usual clear and penetrating
style.

Our Posthuman Future
An argument that achieving millennial life spans or monumental
intellects will destroy values that give meaning to human lives.
Proposals to make us smarter than the greatest geniuses or to add
thousands of years to our life spans seem fit only for the spam
folder or trash can. And yet this is what contemporary advocates of
radical enhancement offer in all seriousness. They present a variety
of technologies and therapies that will expand our capacities far
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beyond what is currently possible for human beings. In Humanity's
End, Nicholas Agar argues against radical enhancement, describing
its destructive consequences. Agar examines the proposals of four
prominent radical enhancers: Ray Kurzweil, who argues that
technology will enable our escape from human biology; Aubrey de
Grey, who calls for anti-aging therapies that will achieve “longevity
escape velocity”; Nick Bostrom, who defends the morality and
rationality of enhancement; and James Hughes, who envisions a
harmonious democracy of the enhanced and the unenhanced. Agar
argues that the outcomes of radical enhancement could be darker
than the rosy futures described by these thinkers. The most dramatic
means of enhancing our cognitive powers could in fact kill us; the
radical extension of our life span could eliminate experiences of
great value from our lives; and a situation in which some humans
are radically enhanced and others are not could lead to tyranny of
posthumans over humans.

Human Dignity and Bioethics
As we are increasingly using new technologies to change ourselves
beyond therapy and in accordance with our own desires,
understanding the challenges of human enhancement has become
one of the most urgent topics of the current age. This volume
contributes to such an understanding by critically examining the
pros and cons of our growing ability to shape human nature through
technological advancements. The authors undertake careful analyses
of decisive questions that will confront society as enhancement
interventions using bio-, info-, neuro- and nanotechnologies become
widespread in the years to come. They provide the reader with the
conceptual tools necessary to address such questions fruitfully.
What makes the book especially attractive is the combination of
conceptual, historical and ethical approaches, rendering it highly
original. In addition, the well-balanced structure allows both
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favourable and critical views to be voiced. Moreover, the work has
a crystal clear structure. As a consequence, the book is accessible to
a broad academic audience. The issues raised are of interest to a
wide reflective public concerned about science and ethics, as well
as to students, academics and professionals in areas such as
philosophy, applied ethics, bioethics, medicine and health
management.

The Future of Human Nature
A concise and engaging investigation of six interpretations of
quantum physics. Rules of the quantum world seem to say that a cat
can be both alive and dead at the same time and a particle can be in
two places at once. And that particle is also a wave; everything in
the quantum world can described in terms of waves—or entirely in
terms of particles. These interpretations were all established by the
end of the 1920s, by Erwin Schrödinger, Werner Heisenberg, Paul
Dirac, and others. But no one has yet come up with a common sense
explanation of what is going on. In this concise and engaging book,
astrophysicist John Gribbin offers an overview of six of the leading
interpretations of quantum mechanics. Gribbin calls his account
“agnostic,” explaining that none of these interpretations is any
better—or any worse—than any of the others. Gribbin presents the
Copenhagen Interpretation, promoted by Niels Bohr and named by
Heisenberg; the Pilot-Wave Interpretation, developed by Louis de
Broglie; the Many Worlds Interpretation (termed “excess baggage”
by Gribbin); the Decoherence Interpretation (“incoherent”); the
Ensemble “Non-Interpretation”; and the Timeless Transactional
Interpretation (which theorized waves going both forward and
backward in time). All of these interpretations are crazy, Gribbin
warns, and some are more crazy than others—but in the quantum
world, being more crazy does not necessarily mean more wrong.
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Our Common Denominator
What is the impact of information and communication technologies
(ICTs) on the human condition? In order to address this question, in
2012 the European Commission organized a research project
entitled The Onlife Initiative: concept reengineering for rethinking
societal concerns in the digital transition. This volume collects the
work of the Onlife Initiative. It explores how the development and
widespread use of ICTs have a radical impact on the human
condition. ICTs are not mere tools but rather social forces that are
increasingly affecting our self-conception (who we are), our mutual
interactions (how we socialise); our conception of reality (our
metaphysics); and our interactions with reality (our agency). In each
case, ICTs have a huge ethical, legal, and political significance, yet
one with which we have begun to come to terms only recently. The
impact exercised by ICTs is due to at least four major
transformations: the blurring of the distinction between reality and
virtuality; the blurring of the distinction between human, machine
and nature; the reversal from information scarcity to information
abundance; and the shift from the primacy of stand-alone things,
properties, and binary relations, to the primacy of interactions,
processes and networks. Such transformations are testing the
foundations of our conceptual frameworks. Our current conceptual
toolbox is no longer fitted to address new ICT-related challenges.
This is not only a problem in itself. It is also a risk, because the lack
of a clear understanding of our present time may easily lead to
negative projections about the future. The goal of The Manifesto,
and of the whole book that contextualises, is therefore that of
contributing to the update of our philosophy. It is a constructive
goal. The book is meant to be a positive contribution to rethinking
the philosophy on which policies are built in a hyperconnected
world, so that we may have a better chance of understanding our
ICT-related problems and solving them satisfactorily. The
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Manifesto launches an open debate on the impacts of ICTs on
public spaces, politics and societal expectations toward
policymaking in the Digital Agenda for Europe’s remit. More
broadly, it helps start a reflection on the way in which a
hyperconnected world calls for rethinking the referential
frameworks on which policies are built.

Our Posthuman Future
A prominent former neoconservative and author of "The End of
History and the Last Man" explains why the Iraqi war was a mistake
and outlines new directions for American foreign policy.

Medical Enhancement and Posthumanity
`The basic premise of this provocative book is a startling one - that
sex ratios among people on the marriage market have profound
consequences for a wide variety of attitudes, values, and behaviors,
from sexual mores and behavior to shifts in economic powerthe
authors share with the reader a wealth of fascinating data and
informationa book which isfascinating, scholarly, provocative and
exceedingly well-written.' -- Canadian Journal of Sociology, Vol 10
No 2 `Written by social scientists with training and considerable
publication in social psychology, this book is a unique contribution
to the literature on women, sex roles, and the history of relations
between men and women. No similar book is available to

End of History and the Last Man
Contains a collection of essays exploring human dignity and
bioethics, a concept crucial to today's discourse in law and ethics in
general and in bioethics in particular.
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Biotechnology and Society
In 1989, Francis Fukuyama made his now-famous pronouncement
that because "the major alternatives to liberal democracy had
exhausted themselves," history as we knew it had reached its end.
Ten years later, he revised his argument: we hadn't reached the end
of history, he wrote, because we hadn't yet reached the end of
science. Arguing that our greatest advances still to come will be in
the life sciences, Fukuyama now asks how the ability to modify
human behavior will affect liberal democracy. To re-orient
contemporary debate, Fukuyama underlines man's changing
understanding of human nature through history: from Plato and
Aristotle's belief that man had "natural ends," to the ideals of
utopians and dictators of the modern age who sought to remake
mankind for ideological ends. Fukuyama persuasively argues that
the ultimate prize of the biotechnology revolution-intervention in
the "germ-line," the ability to manipulate the DNA of all of one
person's descendents-will have profound, and potentially terrible,
consequences for our political order, even if undertaken by ordinary
parents seeking to "improve" their children. In Our Posthuman
Future, our greatest social philosopher begins to describe the
potential effects of exploration on the foundation of liberal
democracy: the belief that human beings are equal by nature.
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